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Monday 12th February 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM REMINDER 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Please can you ensure that your child/children are wearing the correct school 

uniform. We have noticed a few pupils not in the correct uniform therefore we 

would like to ensure that all pupils are wearing this after half term. 

 

School Uniform must consist of: 

 

Navy blue school jumper or cardigan -  with or without emblem (preferably with the 

school emblem) 

Light Blue polo shirt - either with or without emblem 

Black leggings, Black track-suit bottoms or Black shorts or skort (if it is warm 

enough). 

Black trainers 

Black Socks 

 

If you need support with purchasing school uniform, please contact the school 

office as we have some second-hand uniform available. 

 

Uniform with the school logo on can be purchased from Northwich School Wear. 

To order uniform please see the website www.northwichschoolwear.co.uk 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Mrs K. Clarke 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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